From: Stella Domenichini

Sent: Sunday, May 10, 2020 10:18 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>
Subject: Stop the 41 Story KDA Plan at Yonge/Bernard!

We strongly oppose the plan to build a 41 Story building at Yonge and Bernard St in Richmond hill.

We feel council is going behind the residents backs during this time of crisis to further their agenda. Traffic congestion is
already at max causing great stress on the system. Viva is not the answer. We live on Brookside Road and we already
have difficulties getting out of our driveway at all times, especially during peak hours. Adding this many residential units to
the area would also stress what little green space and community services that are available. Not to mention, this would
put a further burden on our already overcrowded schools.

We urge you to reconsider.
Stella and Vince Domenichini

50 Brookside Road Dr.



